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Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 450 (T) - 2023 

PORT OF MELBOURNE  
YARRAVILLE 5 BERTH 

BERTH REMEDIATION WORKS 

 

Date: 03 November 2023 

Refers: N/A 

Details: Mariners and port users are advised that berth remediation works will be 
conducted at Yarraville 5 from 03 November until approximately 15 
December 2023. 
 
Works will be conducted between 0700 hrs and 1630 hrs around shipping, 
stopping for any movements to/from Maribyrnong and Yarraville 5 berths. 
 
Tas Marine Construction Pty Ltd will undertake the works with the following 
equipment: 

• Barge 74 (Spudded Barge with mounted 50 T Crane) 

• TMC Punt 
 
Barge 74 will be positioned north of Yarraville 5 berth, clear of the berth 
pocket and Maribyrnong approach channel with the following light 
characteristics: 

• Flashing yellow light 
 
The works supervisor can be contacted on 0484 732 339.  TMC Punt can be 
contacted on VHF channel 12. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with additional caution in the vicinity 
of the works. 
 
For more information, contact Melbourne VTS on 9644 9700 or VHF channel 
12. 
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Further notice: Further notice will be issued. 

                                                                                                                   
Warwick Laing 

 Harbour Master 
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NOT FOR NAVIGATION 

 

 
SITE PLAN 

Barge 74 
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